
                            

 

 

Q: What type of graduation celebration is LTC having for the May 2022 graduation? 

A: Graduates will have the opportunity to have their name announced, walk across stage and receive your YA certificate. 

Celebrate achievements with family and friends and enjoy refreshments after. 

 

Q: How long will it last? 

A: The conferring of YA certificates will only take a few minutes. You may spend as much time as you like on campus 

celebrating. Buildings will be open until 2:30pm. 

 

Q: Where will the celebration be held? 

A: The celebration will take place in Centennial Hall located in the Lakeshore Building. Signs will be posted and staff will be on 

hand to direct you. Youth Apprenticeship students walk across stage between 12:30-1pm.  

 

Q: Can family and friends attend the celebration? 

A: Yes! There is no limit to the number of guests you can bring and no required tickets. Feel free to invite your YA mentor! 

 

Q: Where do I check in? 

A: When you arrive on campus check in will be in room L104/106 in the Lakeshore Building. Please check in before going to 

Centennial Hall. After checking in you will line up in the hallway by the Fitness Center. Staff will be on hand to assist you. 

 

Q: How will they know my name as I walk on stage? 

A: At check in you will receive a piece of paper with your name. If you have a name that is difficult to pronounce, you may spell 

it out phonetically or you will have the chance to whisper the correct pronunciation to the staff member announcing the 

names. 

 

 

Youth Apprenticeship Graduation Celebration FAQ’s 

 

 

YA Grads: Centennial 

Hall directions for 

walking across stage. 



Q: Where do I park? 

A: YA graduates and guests should park in Parking Lot 1, cross the covered wooden bridge, and enter at door L3. See campus 

map. Handicap parking is available in all lots for those who have the permit. 

 

Q: Can I take pictures? 

A: Yes you can approach the stage and take pictures of your graduate. Staff will be near the stage to take a photo of you. There 

will also be selfie stations and other backdrops around campus. Photos will be posted to LTC’s social media pages where you 

will have the opportunity to download them. 

 

Q: Will the ceremony be live streamed? 

A: Yes. You can view the ceremony via LTC’s YouTube channel. 

 

Q: Do I have to wear a mask? 

A: Masks are optional. We remain sensitive to the pandemic and we are following multiple sanitary protocols to mitigate the 

associated risks to anyone on our campuses. 

 

Q: Should I dress up? 

A: It is suggested that YA graduates wear business casual attire. Guests can dress in casual attire. 

 

Q: I have other questions. Who do I contact? 

A: You can contact the YA Manager, Tanya Jaeger, at 920.693.1280 or tanya.jaeger@gotoltc.edu.  
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